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March 13 Regional Event 

What a day!  We had a great 
turnout for our 2nd Annual All Prime 

Timer Party.   Over 200 people 
attended this year, with about 60 

from other mountains.   

 Jim & Debbie Allen did a 
spectacular job preparing ALL the 

hors d'oeuvres.  

Once again, we had wonderful prizes. 
Thank you to Val & Susan Taylor for their 
generous donation and work on gathering 
prizes.   We appreciate everyone who 
donated great gifts to make this a special 
event!  

 

Kurt Campbell (below) with the winners of 

his Sailboat trip & Lunch on his 42ft boat!         

         

 Nancy Mt Spokane, Kathy from Schweitzer, 

& Shelly from 49 Degrees North. 

 

Please go to our website to see more pictures 

https://mtspokaneprimetimers.com  

Great job Debbie! It’s almost over.  

mailto:mtspokaneprimetimers@gmail.com
http://www.mtspokaneprimetimers.com/
https://mtspokaneprimetimers.com/


March News Mt Spokane Prime Timers 3/16/2019 

Email:  mtspokaneprimetimers@gmail.com               Web:  mtspokaneprimetimers.com 

 

MARCH 27 LUNCH & 20TH ANNIVERSARY OF PRIME TIMERS 

 

We have come to our final lunch of 

the season on March 27.  This also 

marks the 20th anniversary of Prime 

Timers and we are going to 

celebrate!  

The German Lunch is back!  Gabe 

will prepare delicious brats flown in 

from Seattle, house made German 

potato salad, sauerkraut, mustard 

and dessert. 

Dust off your tiaras, put on a tie or 
tutu and be ready to have fun.  

CLICK TO RSVP 

Cheryl and Linda have a fun time planned for everyone in celebration of 20 years.  
Many of you know Donna, (left) our founder.  We are excited she will attend the 
celebration.  Thank you Donna for our beginnings and running such a great club for so 
many years. Thank you to Linda, Cheryl, Gail and all the volunteers who carried us 
forward as Donna retired.  All the current volunteers have done such an amazing job to 
make Mt Spokane Prime Timers what we are today.  We hope to carry this club forward 
in the light it was created into many fun filled seasons in the future.   

 

The Spokane Bike Swap and Expo has ask us if any of our members would be willing to 

volunteer either Friday afternoon or Saturday for a shift.  They need 150 volunteers with only 

about 50 signed up so far.  It’s a fun event with a lot of positive energy & pizza on volunteer 

night.  It’s a great way to “spring” into spring activities after the mountain closes. 

 

VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION IS NOW 
OPEN 

We are happy to 
announce that our online 
volunteer registration for 
2019 is now live. Please 
consider volunteering --
your efforts will support 
the bike community and 

help raise money for the Big Brothers Big 
Sisters.  

 

Simply Click here to register and you will be 
directed to our online registration where you 
can read descriptions of the various 
positions and the hours that need to be 
filled. Volunteers have made our previous 
Bike Swaps successful and we need your 
help this year!  

Please note the event is one day again 
this year. The set up in Friday April 12 and 
the event is Saturday April 13th.  
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